
Redwood Area Hockey Association Volunteer
Policy

The Redwood Area Hockey Association (RAHA) is an organization run by volunteers.
Volunteer efforts directly benefit RAHA players and families by setting a great example
for our kids and offsetting program costs. The involvement of RAHA members is what
makes this a successful organization.

Volunteer Policy: Each RAHA family is required to complete volunteer hours as
specified by the RAHA Board of Directors each year. The only exception that exists is a
family who has chosen to buy out their volunteer hours.

Volunteer Requirements:
● Family with one player in the Mini/Mite Program: 15 hours
● Family with one player in the Squirt or above: 30 hours

At the end of the season, if a family has not completed the volunteer commitment listed
above, the RAHA will invoice the family for the amount listed below. In the event that the
volunteer requirement penalty is not satisfied, the play will not be able to register for the
following season until the payment is made. No refund or credit will be given for hours
worked.

● A penalty per family of $25/hour for any unfulfilled hours will be levied for not
meeting the Volunteer requirement:

● Families must have all hours completed for each season by May 1st.
● The RAHA Treasurer will send an invoice to any family who has not completed

their hours.
● Players not meeting the requirement will not be allowed to register for the

following hockey season until the payment is made in full until obligations have
been satisfied.

In effect: July 1, 2024 until further notice


